
Public Notice:
Closure of Offices

Dear Valued Customer,

Please be advised that, per the Honourable 
Prime Minister's press conference on May 22, 
2021, all ACTT's offices remain closed to the 
public until July 02, 2021. The schedule may be 
subject to change, based on the directives of the 
Government and the Ministry of Education.

You may apply for regular processing of a 
Statement on Recognition and the Equivalence 
Assessment through our online portal under 
www.actt.org.tt/Services/Recognition (Express 
Service remains suspended). If you have already 
applied for a Statement on Recognition or an 
Equivalence Assessment, you will receive your 
document within the stipulated timeframe. Should 
you have specific questions not addressed on our 
website, please email us at recognition@actt.org.tt 
or equivalence@actt.org.tt.

We remain committed to delivering excellent 
service to you remotely! Feel free to reach out via 
info@actt.org.tt or our Facebook inbox, and look 
to our social media feeds and website for updates.

We support the collective fight against COVID-19 
and urge you to adhere to all public health 
regulations. Do continue to stay safe and healthy.

Yours respectfully,
ACTT


